
 
From: Planning Policy <planning.policy@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk>  
Sent: 28 January 2022 14:07 
Subject: Gypsy and Traveller Site Allocations DPD - Publication consultation  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council has begun a public consultation today on the following 
document: 
 
Gypsy and Traveller Site Allocations Development Plan Document - Publication version 
Supplementing policies DS4 and H3 of the Borough Plan, this document sets out the need for new 
gypsy and traveller pitches and allocates land to accommodate these pitches. The consultation will 
begin on 28th January 2022 and all comments should be received by 25th March 2022.  
 
All documents and their response forms can be found on the Council’s website through 
https://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/info/21014/planning_policy/146/borough_plan_inform
ation. Hard copies of the documents are also available for inspection at Nuneaton Town Hall, Coton 
Road, Nuneaton CV11 5AA, however, this is by prior appointment only on Monday to Friday 
between 9am and 5pm and can be arranged by calling 02476 376376. 
 
All responses should preferably be sent via email to planning.policy@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk 
or in writing to: 
 
Planning Policy 
Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council 
Town Hall 
Coton Road 
Nuneaton 
CV11 5AA 
 
If you require further information in relation to the consultation, please contact the Planning Policy 
team on 024 7637 6328. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Planning Policy team 

tel: 024 76 376 328 
Planning.policy@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk  
 
Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council 
Town Hall 
Coton Road 
Nuneaton 
CV11 5AA 
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